
 
Smart Wonders School 

No Bag Day Classes 3 to 5 
 

 

Friday, 25th October 2024                                                               SWS/ ACD/2024-25/86 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We are excited to share that we have planned Diwali Celebrations for the primary classes on 

Monday, 28th October 2024. This day will be observed as a No Bag Day. 

Dress Code: Students to wear traditional attire to celebrate the spirit of Diwali! 

Please note that students should bring only their water bottle, party tiffin, stationery box, decorative 

material (sequins, laces, beads etc.) and School Almanac. 

Activities Include: 

Class 3: Lantern making and decoration 

Class 4 and 5: Toran making and decoration 

Movie screening: Ramayana 

Let’s come together to make this Diwali memorable and full of joy! 

 

  Warm Regards 

 
  Poonamjit Kaur 

  Principal 


